
Minutes for the meeting 
 
Ad hoc committee for superintendent evaluation 
Thursday, Aug 29, 2019 
 
Members present:  Lynn Doelle, Karen Knospe, Bonnie Breza, Michele Butler 
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:40 
 
With minor changes, the form for superintendent evaluation was accepted to be presented to 
the full board at the next meeting.  
 
A system for how the evaluation will happen and by whom was agreed to and will be presented 
to the full board at the next meeting. 
 
A system for evaluation of the effectiveness of this system was developed and will be presented 
to the full board at the next meeting.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:20  
 


